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Litchfield Youth Soccer 

Board Meeting Notes 
January 5th, 2015 

7:00 p.m. 

Attendees: M. Boschi, Z. Duprey, C. Labatt,J. Craig, K. Schoff, S. Brown, J. Bourque, J. 

Jozokos 

Facilitator/Note Taker:   J. Bourque 

 

1.) President’s Report—(M. Boschi) 

 Vote to approve December Meeting Minutes Unanimous.  8-0.   

 Discussion on Spring season and the need to formalize dates. 

2.) Treasurer’s Report—(on behalf of M. Duprey) 

 No Treasurer’s Report this month.  Very limited activity from prior month. 

3.) Equipment Coordinator Update—(on behalf of T. DeCarli) 

 Coaching coordinators need to start thinking about uniform orders for Spring. 

 Terri completing uniform inventory.   

 Coaches with needs for Spring should email Terri directly.  

 Any new travel players should order uniforms via website.    

4.) Travel Report—(C.Labatt) 

  Chuck has emailed Spring Travel coaches in regards to placement for Travel registration.  

 All teams registered for the Spring.   

 New this year,all HS teams must pre-pay prior to season start in order to be eligible. 

 Registration deadline is April 1st. 

 No team’s  from LYSL (thus far) registered for State Cup/President Cup. 

 Coach’s meeting date to be determined at February Meeting.   

5.) Field Coordinator Update—(J. Craig) 

 Jon to reach out to coordinate fields with Town. 

 Discussion on which fields we will utilize for upcoming Spring Season. 

6.) Recreational Report—(C. Labatt) 

 Recreational registration to begin.  Rec soccer dates April 25th through June 21st.   

 Cougar Cubs May 9th through June 21st.  

 Registration deadline for Spring Recreational is April 1st.   

 Discussion around Cougar Cub program.   

7.) Open Discussion Items 

 Discussion around creating an end of season event put on by LYSL for rec (and potentially 

rec) soccer.  Motion to create proposal to be presented at next meeting (by Jenn Bourque) 

for approval by the board.  Motion was unanimous. 

Next meeting Monday, February 9th  at 7pm in the LMS Library 


